FROM : SHAPER WENTWORTH

PHONE NO. : 0181 959 8742

24 Jul. 1998 02:22PM P1

AF->HIS

8 Wentworth Hall, The Ridgeway, Mill Hill, London NW7 1RJ

24 July, 1998

TEL/FAX: +44 181-959 8742

e-mail: agshaper@wentworth.u-net.com

To HENRY BLACKBURN FAX: 612 624 0315. pc R.L.

Dear Henry,

I have been out of London enjoying the equivalent of your Florida idyll but at our cottage in North Devon where we seem to spend all our time painting the house and shed and gardening and very little else! Your (undated) letter received and while I am not sure of the nature of the Fred Epstein lecture (I am sure that I ought to know), it would be gratifying to be put forward for it if only to be able to pay tribute to Fred. I shall send you a biosketch and selected bibliography next week by fax. If your letter was delayed and I have passed some critical deadline, just let me know. Your letter looked as if it was intended to be a fax. The report you commented on most usefully for Desmond Julian (National Heart Forum) has been delayed in publication, much to my annoyance, and will probably emerge in September or later. I will see that you get a copy at the time.

With kindest regards.

Yours sincerely,

Gerry Shaper

HB

World this be for 2,001?

avon